Effective Thursday, May 20, 2021 our Public Meeting Portal which is used to access agendas and
minutes will change. We are excited to launch the new site and provide improved system
functionality. The new portal may be found at https://cvrd.primegov.com/public/portal

How does this affect me, and what should | do to prepare?

Simply change any bookmarks you may have created to the new URL. You may also wish to clear
your cache of any existing data associated to the previous site.

How does it work?

The site is very intuitive, simply select your choices from the drop downs to create your search
filters. Once done simply clear the search to continue.

Some of the dropdowns don’t return data in my search or have items | am not familiar with?

The software is robust and uses multiple modules, not all of these have been implemented by the
CVRD. You are simply seeing choices that contain functionality for all modules for all clients.

| have a question, who do | contact?

Please send an email to legislativeservices@cvrd.bc.ca




